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925 South Hills Dr 
Bellingham Wa. 98226.                    

           The NCWA was formed to promote high standards in woodworking, woodworking education, and 

showcasing local woodworking. The NCWA is open to all interested woodworkers.. Dues are $24 per year, 

payable to NCWA,  7550 Ershig Rd.  Bow, Wa. 98232. Newsletter submissions are welcomed and are due by 

the 18th of the month to NCWA Newsletter,  925 South Hills Dr.  Bellingham, Wa., 98226.  Or call (360) 734-

9473.  Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7:00 P.M. Location announced in the newslet-

ter                                           2000-20001 Officers:                                                                                     

                                                President    Gary Holloman          (360) 855-3376                                         

                                                VP             Jim Fox                     (360) 647-7039                                          

                                                Sec.           Vacant                       (360) 000-0000                                          

                                                Treas.        Laura Matthews        (360)  757-7730                                          

                                                Library      Tom Chartier             (360) 734-9473  

            Programs   Larry Tomovick        (360) 293-4580 

            Editor        Tom Chartier              (360) 734-9473                                                                               
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